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The Autorité de la Concurrence launches a public consultation with a view to 

preparing a new opinion on the freedom of establishment of notaries and 

proposing a revision of the map that was published in December 2018.

Its recommendations for the period 2020-2022 will take account of the short-, 

medium- and long-term impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on the activity of 

notaries.
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